
March 12th, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order. 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Chili feed was very successful this year. 
 
Spring work day for Burma trail was set for Saturday April 21st with Saturday April 28th as the rain date. 
There is more signing to do, brushing and cleanup.  Club will supply drinks and lunch. 
 
Tractor needs to be brought out for the work day. 
Chris and Dean will take care of changing oil and other maintenance on tractor before work day. 
 
Chris will let John Daniels know we have work day planned and will check the trails before then to see if 
there are certain ones that need more work.  
 
Work on the Edgar to Rock Road will be done during the week as people are able to work. 
 
Motion was made, seconded and passed to give Brian Manecke a $50.00 gas gift card for getting 
donations for chili feed.  His efforts are really appreciated by the club. 
 
Dean is planning on getting the cement work for the club shed done this spring. 
 
Once grass starts growing we will need to start mowing.  Please volunteer to mow grass.  Call or text 
Chris at 715-370-6665 is you can or if you do.   
 
Village of Edgar is in the process of opening streets to UTV/ATV’s.  Stay tuned for more information as 
this progresses. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be held Monday April 9th. 


